
Dear sirs:
-

When Spencer and I walked the site in late
October we were Wondering if the draw near the
proposed site was a wet land and what the set,back
requirement were.

Spencer called me the next day saying set back is
150 feet.

On November 23 I revisited the site to meet the
builder.

He had a plot plan that was signed and stamped
by a wetland soil scientist Peter Schaver this was
the same plot plan that the building inspector showed
me on November 29.

The new building will be outside of the 150 foot
setback line on the plot plan.

Sincerely yours

Conservation member


